
Take the Fire Drill Challenge!
In recognition of Fire Prevention Week 2012 and October’s Focus on 
Fire Safety, USFA invites you to Take the Fire Drill Challenge!

Every second counts if there is a fire.  A fire drill will prepare you and 
your family to escape a real fire emergency.

For more information and resources about the Fire Drill Challenge, 
please visit:  www.usfa.fema.gov/citizens/focus

Are you up for the Challenge?
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